
A workshop entitled Academic email office 365 and its benefits for university students 

Prof. Dr. Ahmed Mohamed Abdel Mawla, Dean of the Faculty, inaugurated a workshop 

for students under the title “The Academic Email office 365 and its Benefits for the 

University Student,” in the presence of Prof. Dr. Hassan Refaat Hassan, Vice Dean for 

Education and Student Affairs, and Prof. Dr. Muhammad Mahmoud Abdul Latif - Vice 

Dean for Community Service and Environmental Development, Prof. Dr. Soad Abdel 

Latief Hassan - Director of the Technology Services Unit, and Dr. Ahmed Safwat Abu 

Rayh - Supervisor of E-Learning, as part of the activities of the Technology Services Unit 

in the Faculty in partnership with Information and communication technology systems 

development projects "ICTP" at the university, Mr. Ahmed Ragab Attia - one of the 

marketing coordinators team of ICTP systems development projects. 

This was done in the laboratories of the Technological Services Unit on Wednesday 

10/8/2022. 




